
Admissions to school 

 For the normal admissions round - when a child is 

reception age, the academic year in which they are 

five, please apply in the application window (usually mid-

November to early January the year previous) on the 

Derbyshire County Council website.  
https://www.derbyshire.gov.uk/education/schools/school-places/apply-

for-a-school-place.aspx 

We invite parents to visit our school the autumn that 

they are applying for a place 

 and have a series of some 10 - 12 visit times during 

the autumn term, by appointment.  If you would like to 

visit before applying please telephone us 01773 

823383 and arrange one of these.  

 

 For admissions at any other time outside of reception 

entry e.g. moved into the area, moving schools, please 

make an appointment to visit us. We may or may not 

have a place dependant on numbers in each year group. 

You do however still need to apply through admissions 

at Derbyshire County Council on 08456 058058 

 

For any enquires please phone 01773 823383 
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